
BRISTOL WATER WORKS CORPORATION 
 

5410 Seneca Point Road  
Canandaigua, NY 1424 

(585) 532 6136 
 

     September 20, 2021 
 
 

Michelle L. Phillips, Secretary 
State of New York Department of Public Service 
Three Empire State Plaza 
Albany, NY 12223  
 
 Re: Case 20-W-0423 – Minor Rate Case Filing of Bristol Water Works Corporation 
    Filing of Postponement Supplement  
 
Dear Secretary Phillips: 
 
 The Enclosed supplement to P.S.C. No. 3 – Water, effective October 20, 2021,  is being 
transmitted electronically for filing by Bristol Water Works Corporation in compliance with the 
Requirements of the Public Service Commission of the State of New York.  
 
 Bristol Water Works Corporation requests postponement of the effective date of its proposed 
rate filing in the above referenced case, from November 2, 2021 to January 1, 2022.  Waiver of 
newspaper publication requirements for the supplement is requested.   
 
       Very Truly Yours,  
 
       /S/ 
 
       Todd Cook 
       President 
       Bristol Water Works Corporation 
Enclosure 
 
  

 Received: 09/20/2021 


